
 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

H-307          1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Emergency Water Infrastructure Needs through the fiscal year 2023 Appropriations bill. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Roberts located at 118 W. Weldon, Roberts, IL. The 

funding would be used for several water infrastructure expenses to their back-up well which is not functional, their 

primary well which failed in late 2021, to update their water meters, and make additional upgrades that are 

immediately needed. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Adam Kinzinger 

Member of Congress 

 


